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e

June 2, 1999

Mr. and Mrs. Pierce
71 Hammond Crescent
Red Deer, AB T4N 6J5

Dear Connie and Garry:

| was delighted to receive your letter letting me know of your new business
venture, Tailwater Drifters.

| applaud your initiative and also your. willingness to promote Red Deer and

surrounding area as a beautiful spot.to stop and visit. | was interested to
learn that there is such a great interest in fly fishing on the Red Deer River,
and that there is a strong market for experienced guides to share their

knowledge with keen fly fishermen.

Thank you for doing your part for tourism in Central Alberta—we are sure
that Red Deer and Central Alberta will feel the impact of Tailwater Drifters
for many years to come. -

Sincerely yours,

Q@AWM/
Gail Surkan

Mayor
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